

GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT

Contribution Date: 2022-10-31

Gift Amount: \$100.00

010

Mrs. Bertolino
80 Profio Rd
Mc Donald PA 15057-9740

SalvationArmyWPA.org/thanks

The Salvation Army is a charitable organization under Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3) and has provided no goods or service to you in consideration of the contribution. Your contribution may be tax-deductible. Tax ID#13-5562351



As a thank you for doing the most good in your community, The Salvation Army Western PA Division wants to share a free will-writing resource to help you protect the people you love and the causes you care about.* Get started at FreeWill.com/TSAWPA.

November 2, 2022

Dear Cheryl,

The past couple of years have been some of the hardest we've faced as a nation. As we continue to struggle through the pandemic and natural disasters that uproot families, we find courage and strength in love.

Thank you for joining our effort to put love above all else and show families in need that love exists beyond the most difficult situations.

On behalf of those we serve in our community, we want to express our deep appreciation for your recent contribution of \$100.00 received on 2022-10-31 to The Salvation Army.

You play a big part in making our community a better place — helping children, hardworking neighbors, veterans, seniors, and anyone who needs a little help and something to believe in. Right now, your gift is easing someone's pain, transforming someone's life, and answering someone's prayers.

Your donation is a practical expression of your compassion for others. Thank you for entrusting The Salvation Army with this gift.

"Above all, Love." 1 Peter 4:8

Yours sincerely,

Major Gregory Hartshorn Divisional Commander

The Salvation Army

* FreeWill is a social venture that provides basic will-writing and other estate planning services at no cost to the user. The Salvation Army is not responsible for the creation or provision of these services. We employ Gift Planning Professionals in your area who can help you ensure that the gifts you make through your will do the Most Good, and we encourage you to consult a member of our Gift Planning Team and your trust or estate attorney before completing your will. Any questions about the services provide by FreeWill should be directed to FreeWill.